Dr. A.PJ. Abdul Kalam Government College
New Town — Rajarhat

Kolkata — 700 156

Notice
Notice No.: 12 & Date: 24.09.24

An ‘Anti-Ragging Awareness Programme’ for the parents / guardian of students,
semester-1, 2024 will be held on 28.09.2024 (Saturday) from 1:30 PM at room no.
213 (OId 14). Students of semester-I are hereby directed to inform their parents /
guardian to attend the programme positively.

With this, the students who have taken admission in second / third phase or did not
attend the ‘Anti-Ragging Awareness Programme’ held on 07.08.2024 are also directed
to participate the programme with their parents / guardian positively.
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Officer in Charge Convenor
Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Government College Anti-Ragging Committee
New Town-Rajarhat Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Gouvt. College
Officer-in-Charge
Dr. A.P.J. Abdul Kalam Gout,
e New Town, Rajarhat
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